
From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

******* 

Dreama Hubbard 
COB maii 
Item #28 of October 15, 2019 meeting 
Saturday, October 12, 2019 3:30:55 PM 

This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect 
this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before 
performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment. 
******* 

Please distribute this letter to all members of the Board of Supervisors before this meeting 

To the Board of Supervisors 

Re: Comprehensive Plan Amendment for Bopp Road & San Joaquin Road, item #28 on you 
agenda for the October 15,2019 meeting. 

We would like this comprehensive plan amendment denied because it is inappropriate at this 
time. This type of store is more appropriate for a major intersection. This is not even a major 
crossroads as both Bopp & San Joaquin Roads dead end not far from where they intersect. 

We have lived in this area 41 years and understand that this side of town is slated for growth, 
but, the ctUTent growth is no where near this intersection. Please do not burden us with a low­
grade convenience store that sales inferior product. 

Please say no to this comprehensive plan at this time. 
Sincerely 

Dreama Hubbard 
Bill Hubbard 


